February 20, 2015

Mark Hall

Fire Chief

Alaska Safety

Hilcorp Alaska, LL.C
Representative Lynn
Alaska State Capitol, #108
120 4™ Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Lynn:

As Fire Chief for Hilcorp Alaska and as a retired member of the Anchorage Fire
Department for 24.5 years, 1am writing you to express my support for HB 56, “An act
Establishing Alaska Firefighters® Day.”

Having spent many years working as a firefighter in many capacities, [ hold a deep
appreciation for the difficult and dangerous duties performed around the clock by
firefighters. Too often, their work for the great State of Alaska goes unnoticed. Therefore
I appreciate your putting forward HB 56 to help remind all Alaskans of those who daily

-put their life on the line for their safety; and for the safety of all the land in our beautiful

state.

Sincerely,

/

Mark Hall

Fire Chief

Alaska Safety
Hilcorp Alaska, LL.C



